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Good morning Burlington Shag Club---SOS is finally over and from          

what I could see--another great SOS--Burlington was well 

represented again this year. It always thrills me to see our club   

members getting together and enjoying friendships and special

time together. We are a club that makes a party every Friday night 

but being at the beach on vacation together allows us to make some great 

memories. Thank you to the members who attended the beach party on 

Thursday---it was another huge success.

As I sit here this morning, I realize our year is coming to an end quicker than 

it seems possible. As I think back on 2016, I am so very proud of our club and 

it's members. We are a club that holds together and works together to make 

things happen. We have always been a busy club as we always seem to have 

something going on--some say "way too much". No matter the task or 

challenge members always step up to the plate and get whatever is needed to 

be done---done. When leaders get tired, other members are there to carry on-

-31 years we have figured it out and are still going strong. Thank you 

Burlington Shag Club.

Tonight we nominate new officers and board members---choose wisely, they 

will carry you into 2017. We are a social club for sure--but in order to make it 

all come together for over 250 members--it has to be a business as well. Pick 

leaders who are willing to go the extra mile with their time and dedication.

Up coming opportunities for club members: Veterans Day Parade---Yard Sale 

for Christmas Cheer Families--Bowling Tournament (fun only), Halloween 

Party (costume contest winners), Christmas Party (chance to get all dressed 

up) and December business meeting, and finally we will close out our 

wonderful year with a New Years Eve Party.

Burlington Shag Club has once again been nominated for a Carolina Beach 

Music Award as Shag Club Event of the Year for our Valentine Dance with Jim 

Quick. If you are a member of this association, please consider voting for our 

event. You can go on line and check out all the details concerning this 

special weekend. I hope you will consider attending, it is a wonderful 

weekend show casing all the talent from our Shag World. I encourage you to 

try to attend the final award ceremony at the Alabama Theater. It is a great 

weekend and you will love going to the Alabama Theater.

Please check our Sunshine list for all our members and their families who 

have requested prayer.

I close in saying it has been my honor to be your president for the past 6 

years---you made me so proud--you are the best---NOW GO AND DO WELL.

Joan
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The BSC Board of Directors met on 
Sept. 12 at Country Club Lanes.
Topics discussed:

The upcoming Fun Monday at SOS.
Coalition party on the beach, 
Thursday, Sept.22
Finalizing the BSC Membership 
Appreciation Party, October 2nd at 
Mike Wilson's home.

The next BOD meeting will be held 
October 3rd at Country Club Lanes.

Lucy DuVall 



22nd Annual Shag Club Golf Tournament 
 
When someone asks me about the Burlington Shag Club I let them know that they are some of 
the most hard working and community minded folks in Alamance County.  I have been working 
for Special Olympics Alamance County (SOAC) for the last 5 years and one of the things I look 
forward to every year is helping with the annual Shag Club Golf Tournament.   Over the past 22 
years that the Shag Club has raised close to $200,000 for Special Olympics Alamance County 
and each year provides around 20% of the money used by our local program, more than any 
other group in SOAC history.   It allows us to purchase uniforms, equipment, meals, and travel 
for our athletes.  Our athletes never pay a penny to participate in any of the sports we offer 
thanks to groups like the BSC.  During the year we run eight sports for our athletes.  We offer 
statewide competition in basketball, cycling, bocce, bowling, golf, flag football, equestrian, and 
alpine skiing.  We also have four local events for the athletes in the school system and at group 
homes.  We have local tournaments in bocce, basketball, bowling and our Spring Games at Elon 
University where we have over 400 athletes and 1500 volunteers, one of the biggest volunteer 
opportunities in Alamance County.  With all this going on, it is awesome that the great folks 
form the Shag Club are willing to spend their precious time to make sure all these sports have 
everything they need to take place.  Thank you BSC for all your hard work and for everything 
you do for the community! 

Steve Glahn
Special Populations Coordinator
Alamance County Recreation and Parks



BSC Business Meeting
9/30/2016

CALL TO ORDER: Kurt Lankford called meeting to order at 7:20 pm and a quorum was declared with 33 

members

WELCOME: Everyone was welcomed by Joan Kimbro, President, to the September BSC Business 

Meeting 

SECRETARY’S REPORT: Jan Burwell shared we have 245 members, adding one new member. Motions 

to accept August minutes was made by Tammy McDole and seconded by Janice McSherry.  BIRTHDAYS 

were shared.

TREASURER’S REPORT: Amy Crawford shared beginning balance, deposits and expenses of club 

checking account. A motion to accept the report was made by Janice McSherry and seconded by Lorna 

Shively.

BOD MEETING: September 12 ~ Lucy Duvall – Discussion of Fun Monday and Party on the Beach during 

SOS Fall Migration, Membership Appreciation Party in October, and upcoming HOF and Officer elections 

SUNSHINE REPORT: Debbie Burnham shared health concerns of members. (see list in newsletter)

SOS CARDS: Edith Loy ~ Guess What? 2017 SOS cards are available, $30. Makes a great Christmas 

Present!!!!!

OFFICER NOMINATION INSTRUCTIONS: Dianne Neese ~ September – Nominations for President, 

Vice President, Secretary, Treasurer, Sargentt at Arms, 2 Board Members, October – Acceptance of 

Nomination, November – Voting for Nominees 

HALL OF FAME: Lorna Shively ~ Voted at meeting to choose committee members: 4 members and 2 

alternates *Committee – Dianne Neese, Janice McSherry, Tammy McDole, Edith Loy  *Alternates – Sissy 

Tillman, Mike Wilson 

FUN MONDAY BOOTH: Joan Kimbro ~ Even though the rain put a damper on our booth at Fun Monday, 

we were able to raise $1,502.66 for our club. Thanks to everyone that helped in all capacities to make this 

profitable! 

SPECIAL OLYMPICS GOLF TOURNAMENT: Dianne Neese ~ Special thanks to Jesse Justice and 

Stephen Stearns for making this wonderful event happen! $8,558 was raised for the event this year and our 

club made $193 off 50/50 which was donated back to Special Olympics! Many thanks to ALL that 

helped/participated in this event!

MEMBERSHIP APPRECIATION PARTY: October 2, Sunday, 3:00 pm at Mike and Debbie Wilson’s farm.

The BSC Officers would like to invite all members to come out to show appreciation for all your support and 

involvement throughout the year! You don’t want to miss Mike’s famous chili, music, dancing and cornhole!

YARD SALE: October 8, Saturday, Stearns Ford on Alamance Road. Come out and support this great 

event!

HALLOWEEN PARTY: October 28, Friday ~ Sissy Tillman and Steve Williamson, Chairman. Costume 

Prizes for Most Original, Best Male, Best Female and Best Couple costumes, $20 prize per person in these 

categories.

BOWLING TOURNAMENT: Evelyn Turner ~ November 5, Saturday, 7:00 pm (6:00 pm to sign in), $15/pp 

includes shoes and 2 games. Sign up Friday nights with Jan Burwell at the club.

CBMA: Nominated again for CBMA Event of the Year ~ Valentine Dance. CBMA November 10-13, NMB

VETERAN’S PARADE: Kurt Lankford ~ November 11, Friday, 1:00      *Contact Kurt if interested in 

participating

CHRISTMAS PARTY/HOF RECOGNITION: December 10, Saturday ~ Lucy and Allen Duvall, Co-Chairs

NEW YEAR’S EVE PARTY: Evelyn Turner, Chair ~ December 31, Saturday. Snacks during night, hats 

and noise makers, $5 Breakfast. Will need ticket for breakfast in advance. 

50/50: Gail Copland won ! Members Present: 33

Next Business Meeting: October 21, Friday, 7:00 pm Meeting Adjourned: 8:00 pm



BSC Sunshine News

 Eddie Finch is home! Continue to send cards.
 Martha Shoffner – Still recovering from knee 

replacement. Please keep Martha in your prayers as 
she is still having a hard time.

 Watt (BoBo) Parker – Continued prayers on the loss 
of his sweet Mother.

 David Oakley – Had hip replacement and is doing 
really good.

 Johnny Michaels – Prayers for Johnny on the passing 
of his brother.

 Tommy Faucette passed away on October 6, 2016. 
He was the brother-in-law of Charlie and Donna 
Berry. Our prayers and thoughts are with you.

 Mary Ann Lynch – Having hip replacement on 
October 12, 2016. Our thoughts and prayers will be 
with her.

.

Teresa Jones 10/3

Paula Lowe 10/4

Cookie Woods 10/5

Tommy Stafford 10/7

Nora Eaton 10/9

Cindy Foust 10/9

Kim Dawson 10/10

David W Oakley 10/10

Diane Shaffer 10/16

Dallas Crawford 10/17

Carolyn Williams 10/20

Steve McHone 10/21

Susan McKinney 10/21

Myron Prevatte 10/24

Jerry Woodlief 10/29

Eldridge Meeler 10/30

Donald Cash 11/2

Ken Hepler 11/4

Claire Brooks 11/5

Pam Morgan 11/5

Chip Caldwell 11/6

Martha Shoffner 11/8

Allen Brown 11/9

Judy Driver 11/12

Jennifer Blythe 11/13

Rick P. Turner 11/14

Rhonda Summers 11/16

Johnnie Michaels 11/18

June Graham 11/20

Darlene Oakley 11/20

Gloria Thompson 11/20

Jo Ann Robinson 11/21

Wade Kimbro 11/24

Carol Oakley 11/25

Sheila Walker 11/25

Donnie Boone 11/27

Judi Snyder 11/27



On Sunday Oct. 2, 2016 @ 3 p.m. there will be a 
member appreciation party at Mike & Debbie 
Wilson cabin, located off of Huffman Mill Road. The 
party is FREE to members and $5 for guest that are 
not members. There will be corn hole, music, 
dancing, fellowship and some of Mike’s famous 
chili. Desserts, tea, and lemonade will be 
furnished. If you wish some other drink,
you will need to provide.
Also, bring a chair for seating.

November 19, 2016  
Meet The Area Shag 
Clubs Party Hosted 
by Danville Shag 
Club Pepsi Building/  
Crossing at the Dan.    
661 Craghead St. 
Danville, Va.



SOS Fall Migration 2016





October 2nd: Membership Party at Mike and Debbie Wilson’s

October 7: BSC "Shag Night" from 8:00 PM - 12:00...........DJ is Mike Harding 

October 14: BSC "Shag Night" from 8:00 PM - 12:00...........DJ is Rick Burnham 

October 21: BSC "Business Meeting and Birthday Night" from 7:00 PM - 12:00...........DJ is 

"Rockin'" Ron Russ 

October 28: BSC “Halloween Party” from 8:00 PM - 12:00"..........DJ is Darrell Gaither 

October 31: Trick or Treat!

November 4: BSC "Shag Night" from 8:00 PM - 12:00...........DJ is Rick "Biggun" Turner

November 5: BSC Bowling Tournament  

November 8: Go VOTE

November 11: BSC "Shag Night" from 8:00 PM - 12:00...........DJ is Walker Guthrie 

November 18: BSC "Business Meeting and Birthday Night" from 7:00 PM - 12:00...........DJ is 

Rick "Biggun" Turner

November 24: HAPPY THANKSGIVING! 

November 25: BSC "Shag Night" from 8:00 PM - 12:00" from 8:00 PM - 12:00...........DJ is 

John Williford

Burlington Shag Club

Burlington Shag Club

P. O. Box 1174

Burlington, NC 27216-1174

September 2016
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